Announcing Coosa Valley

At Coosa Valley Credit Union, we want all children to learn to be financially savvy. In an effor<mark>t to h</mark>elp all our kids learn more money smarts, we are now offering a brand new kids club, Coosa Valley Kids! Coosa Valley Kids is a club for kids age 12 and under, and comes with these great benefits:

- A Coosa Valley Kids t-shirt
- Savings bank and incentives for saving
- Tips on how to teach your child about money
- Annual contests with savings prizes

Stop by one of our branches to sign up today!

Upcoming Holiday Closings

Memorial Day May 29 Independence Day July 4

Find us on f



Click here for photos from community events, financial tips, contests, and more!

Coosa Valley's 63rd Annual Meeting











Saturday February 28th, Coosa Valley Credit Union held its 63rd annual meeting at the Forum in downtown Rome. For the past 12 years, Coosa Valley Credit Union has turned the annual meeting into a free membership appreciation night with dinner, entertainment and door prizes. This year, Coosa Valley welcomed more than 600 members and special guests. Members and guests enjoyed great BBQ from Timbo's Smokehouse, as well as fun Head to Head Challenge games and prizes. Coosa Valley donated \$1,500.00 in the name of the membership to the local United Way. Chairman of the Board of Directors, Cleve Hartley, recognized John White for 31 years of board service, and Ken Duskey for 50 years of board service. Andy F. Harris, President & CEO, gave a 2016 year in review, as well as updates on upcoming happenings. Highlights included the recent

merger with Northwest Georgia Credit Union, which added 13,000 members, two branches and five additional ATM locations to Coosa Valley Credit Union, the addition of new products in the business lending department, and loan growth. Looking to the year ahead, Mr. Harris announced plans for a new branch in Cartersville, implementation of a call center, new online services and instant issue debit cards. He ended by thanking our members for their loyalty and trust in us, and thanking staff for their unfailing efforts to go above and beyond for our members.

Be sure to check out our Facebook page for more photos from the night!